
BROADBAND 
GRANTS
WORKING WITH IDAHO POWER



Congratulations 
on receiving a grant 
to enhance broadband 
connectivity in Idaho.

Whether you’re a city, county or private internet 
service provider, Idaho Power is excited to work  
with all network owners and explore ways to 
enhance broadband access in the communities  
we serve.

In this brochure, you’ll find initial guidelines for 
attaching telecommunications equipment to Idaho 
Power equipment. 

We encourage you to visit idahopower.com/
JointUse for additional information and resources.



Fill out the Broadband Initial Inquiry  
Form at:  
idahopower.com/broadbandform  

After filling out the requested information, 
submit it to: 
jointusedepartment@Idahopower.com  

The Broadband Initial Inquiry Form provides 
Idaho Power basic information to determine our 
next steps. Idaho Power will contact you within 
seven business days of receiving the form. 

To Get Started:



Things to  
Keep in Mind:

•	 Network owners will need to execute a 
Facilities Attachment Agreement and meet all 
bonding and insurance requirements in order 
to occupy space on or use Idaho Power’s 
equipment. To begin this process, email 
jointusedept@idahopower.com.  

•	 As a network owner, you will be responsible 
for application and annual fees for use of 
Idaho Power equipment.  

•	 Modifications to Idaho Power equipment 
might be required before attaching 
telecommunications equipment. Network 
owners are responsible for any project-
related engineering, design and make-ready 
costs for their attachments. 



Things to  
Keep in Mind:

•	 Network owners are responsible for meeting 
Idaho Power’s Joint Use Construction 
Standards and for maintaining attachments 
safely and in accordance with Idaho Power’s 
requirements. Idaho Power conducts regular 
inspections to ensure all standards and codes 
are met. Modifications might be required at 
the expense of the network owner in case of  
a safety or code violation. 

•	 Idaho Power does not allow 
telecommunications equipment on 
transmission poles. Attachment to 
transmission poles with distribution under-
build is allowed in some circumstances.  

•	 Idaho Power is experiencing an 
increased number of applications for 
telecommunications equipment which 
may impact processing timelines. Visit 
Idahopower.com/jointuse for current 
timelines to process new applications.



Questions?

We’re looking forward to 
working with you.

If you have questions, email us at:  
jointusedepartment@idahopower.com

For more information, visit:  
idahopower.com/JointUse 

This brochure is meant only as an introduction to 
the attachment process. It does not contain all the 
information or requirements for your project. 
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